
 

Temperatures Continue to Climb

We know it can be crucial to keep your home cool this Summer. As part of our Energy Crisis

Intervention Program (ECIP), we have two ways to help you stay cool if your household is

eligible - providing window air conditioner units or repairing central air conditioning units. Both

options require an appointment with a community services worker in order to be deemed eligible.

The qualifications for each are below...

Window Air Conditioner Eligibility Requirements

• The household did not receive an air conditioner from this program in the past fiscal year.

• The household meets the federal income guidelines (below 200% poverty level).

• Someone in the household has a medical condition that is worsened by the heat.

• The home does not have central air conditioning.

• If renting, you must have a signed letter of permission from their landlord.

• If you own the home, we must have proof of home ownership.

Central Air Conditioner Repair Requirements

• Applicant must own the home.

• The household meets the federal income guidelines (below 200% poverty level).

• Someone in the household has a medical condition that is worsened by the heat.

If the applicant meets all of the listed criteria, the household is eligible to receive emergency

cooling assistance. If you have any questions about these assistance programs or would like to

schedule an appointment please call 712-274-1610.

 



Head Start Automatic Eligibility

There are four ways that families can be
automatically eligible for our Early Childhood
Programs.

1. Household approved for SNAP
Benefits

2. Any member of the household
receives Social Security Supplemental
income

3. Household approved for FIP/TANF
Assistance

4. Household is lacking a permanent
residence (i.e. homeless)

If you or anyone you know meets any of the
qualifiers above and has a child between the
ages of 6 weeks and 5 years, click here or
call 712-274-1610 to apply.

 

New Development Director

We are pleased to announce that Katie Logan has been promoted by
the Community Action Agency Board of Directors to the Development
Director position. Katie has been working in our Community Services
Department since November, 2019. Katie received a bachelor’s
degree from Briar Cliff in Business Administration with an emphasis
in Marketing. Katie has been involved in many of our fundraisers over
the years including CROP Walk and the Siouxland Sleep Out,
performing a limited support role for the development office.  She has
been actively involved in our social media presence and assisted
with the new building campaign. Katie is an incredible addition to our
team and is looking forward to sharing the stories of the great work
that we do at the agency. 

 

How We Are Helping Others...

Clients Served between January 1st and June 15th 2022.

https://www.childplus.net/apply/en-us/2E01521CB262B212D79F817E06935730/4841CA13E75B0B41ECF41A50003B7F6D
https://www.childplus.net/apply/en-us/2E01521CB262B212D79F817E06935730/4841CA13E75B0B41ECF41A50003B7F6D


1,869
Individuals helped

with food, clothing,

blankets, personal

items, and/or

household goods

1,276
Applications

approved for crisis

utility assistance

460
Children currently

enrolled in our Early

Childhood Programs

To ensure everyone's safety, we ask that you stay home if you are feeling ill
or have tested positive for COVID-19.  You can call our agency at

712-274-1610 to apply for assistance over the phone.
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